
Notice of Public Comment Period 
The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) will hold a public comment period 
for Certificate of Need (CON) Review Standards. 

Date: Friday, October 4, 2019 - Friday, October 18, 2019 

  

Cardiac Catheterization Services 

Hospital Beds 

Megavoltage Radiation Therapy (MRT) Services/Units 

Open Heart Surgery Services 

Positron Emission Tomography (PET) Scanner Services 

Surgical Services 

  

The CON Review Standards for Cardiac Catheterization Services, Hospital Beds, MRT 
Services/Units, Open Heart Surgery Services, PET Scanner Services, and Surgical Services are 
scheduled for review in 2020.  The public comment period is to receive testimony on what, if any, 
changes need to be made and on the need for continued regulation or de-regulation of each of the 
mentioned standards.  

  

Comments may be submitted starting Friday, October 4, 2019, in writing by sending an email to the 
following email address:  MDHHS-ConWebTeam@michigan.gov. 

Please submit written comments no later than 5:00 p.m., Friday, October 18, 2019.  If you have any 
questions or concerns, please contact Tania Rodriguez at 517-335-6708. 
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